
 

 

                                                                                                                        

            
   
Dear Parent, 
 
RE: Parents Welcome Evening  
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
Assalamu Alaikum, 
 
We pray that this letter finds you in the best of health and Imaan.   
 
We will be holding a Parents Welcome Evening to provide more information for our new 
September 2025 students and their parents. The evening will give you a chance to find out 
more about the nursery and meet teachers. You will have the opportunity to ask questions 
and get an insight into the nursery.   
 
 It is important that you attend this evening as it is an important part of our transition 
process.  
 
Details of the evening are as follow: 
 

Wednesday 18th June: 5.30pm – 7.00pm 
 
Light refreshments will be served. 
 
If you have any queries please contact nursery admin or the nursery manager on 020 8767 
0716 or email nursery@alrisalahschool.co.uk. 
 
  
We look forward to your attendance and hope to see you on the evening insha’Allah. 
 
Jazak’Allah Khair. 
 
Tasneem Gaffar 

Admin 
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